
From: Morgan, Dan

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: Register, Troy

Subject: RE: FDOT Access

Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 1:30:24 PM

Attachments: image002.png

   Yes. There is an existing (joint use) ditch block driveway permitted and installed 1-2 years ago to

serve this parcel and the parcel adjacent to the west. Good to go. Thank you.

 

 

  Dan Morgan

386-961-7066
 

 

 

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com> 

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 12:09 PM

To: Morgan, Dan <Dan.Morgan@dot.state.fl.us>

Cc: Register, Troy <Troy.Register@dot.state.fl.us>

Subject: FDOT Access

 

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

 

Good afternoon,

We have received a new residential application for parcel  03802-010 for William Chapman. I just

wanted to reach out and see if they have reached out to you for approval. Thanks! Have a great

weekend!

 

 

“Listen! The wind is rising,
and the air is wild with leaves,
we have had our summer evenings,
now for October EVES!”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21
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Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the

intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information

protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or distribute this e-

mail message or it's attachments.  If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error,

please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the

original message.


